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With the love of God our dreams and ambitions come true.  

Lent  

 

 

Lord,  

your commandment of love is so simple  

and so challenging.  

Help me to let go of my pride,  

to be humble in my penance.  

I want only to live the way you ask me to love,  

to love the way you ask me to live.  

I ask this through your son, Jesus,  

who stands at my side  

today and always.  

Amen  

As a precautionary measure we would like to share with 

you the current Public Health England advice on the 

Corona Virus or COVID -19 illness. However, this advice is 

being updated frequently and updates can be found 

using the following links to ensure you access the most 

up to date advice and guidance:  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus -covid -19-

information -for-the -public/  

Children are safe to continue attending school and 

there is no need to remain home unless you have              

travelled to the effected areas and have developed 

the symptoms.  

Coronavirus  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Year 5, we took part in our Forensic Science 

workshop, where we applied our scientific 

knowledge and skills to a crime scene.  Alongside 

this, we are      currently exploring forces, looking at 

how forces can be balanced and unbalanced as 

well as conducting   investigations into the force of 

friction.  

 

Wow! It felt like we were on the set of C.S.I. on Tuesday when we took part in a fo-

rensic science day.  We investigated finger prints and found out how these unique 

designs can help the police to solve crimes. We also explored footprints and exam-

ined the evidence left behind from a õrealõ crime scene to see how police use     

science to keep us safe. What a day for everyone ! 

 

 

 

Year 2 have been exploring materials 

this week ñwe looked at properties 

and set up an investigation to find 

out the most absorbent material ! 

 

Year 4 have had a busy Science Week!  We investigated how sound travels using     

vibrations and learned that sound travels even better through solids than gases by 

making our own string telephones.   It was exciting to actually feel the vibrations 

from our voices travelling through the string to our partner on the other side!   We 

also got to apply our knowledge of electricity by building circuits with our own 

switches.   We'll be placing these in nightlights we have designed and built         

ourselves.   


